
                                                                            
 

www.edf-re.ca 

 
EDF Renewables Canada Inc. 

53 Jarvis Street, Suite 300 
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T: 416.363.8380 
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Dear Landowner, 
Thank you for your ongoing interest and support in the Red Rock Wind Power Project (the 
Project). As we believe in developing lasting partnerships with the local community, we 
wanted to give you updates on the Project and what you will expect in 2020 and years ahead. 
2019 was a busy year for Red Rock behind the scenes, with environmental studies, layout 
optimization, and commercial negotiations. 

• In Q4 2018 we submitted our environmental report to Alberta Environment and Parks 
(AEP) and in Q1 2019, we received feedback on the Project. Over the year, the team has 
incorporated AEP’s feedback and has been working to better optimize the layout to 
mitigate any potential adverse impacts on wildlife and the environment; 

• We continued discussions with various turbine manufacturers and met with interested 
commercial off-takers to discuss economic opportunities of the Project; and 

• We have been continuing work on our environmental studies to ensure all studies are up 
to date; 

In 2020, we will continue to work on further development of Red Rock Wind Power Project 
in efforts to achieve our anticipated commercial operation date of Q4 2023. 
2020 will be filled with further development and optimization work along with negotiations 
with commercial off-takers to ensure that the Red Rock Wind Power Project will be 
advanced and ready for future commercial operations.  
We will provide you with further Red Rock Wind Power Project updates in the new year and 
will continue to engage with you in the coming months and years so that the Project gets 
built with you in mind. From the entire team at EDF Renewables Canada, we hope you 
enjoy the holiday season and have a Happy New Year! 
CONTACT US 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Red Rock Wind Power Project, please 
feel free to contact a Project team member by email at: Redrockwindproject@edf-re.com or 
toll-free at: 1-844-55-EDF-EN/ 844-553-3336. To learn more about the Project, please visit 
our website at www.redrockwindproject.com.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
Mark Gallagher 
Development Manager 

Susan Jin 
Associate Developer 
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